
Dear Pre-K Project Director:  

Allow this email to serve as a reminder that all WSO logins will be disabled on July 1st so that 
Pearson can remove all 2017-2018 data and begin preparing the system for the 2018-2019 
school year.   

Any 2017-2018 WSO year-end reports that you need for future use must be generated now 
before the data is deleted on July 1, 2018.    

Administrator logins will be reinstated on August 1st and Teacher logins will be reinstated 
August 13th.  Annual start-up reminders will be sent to you and your teachers via email in 
August. 

If you have any questions, contact us using the WSO Support Request screen available on the 

BFTS website (http://decal.ga.gov/PreK/WSO_Logging.aspx). 

Thank you, 
Pre-K Assessment Team 
 

http://decal.ga.gov/PreK/WSO_Logging.aspx

